
Newsletter from Brother Andrew Martey of Nigeria: January - March 2024 

Dear Prayer Partners and Friends, 

Greetings to each one of you in the name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ. We trust that this Prayer 
letter finds each one of you doing well in the grace of God. At the beginning of a new year is like embarking 
on a journey to an unknown destination. The Lord Jesus Christ has been our guard in the previous years 
and He will still be our guard in the year 2024 

We give glory to God for His Grace that keeps us going. We also appreciate you in many ways that you 
have allowed yourselves to be used of God to be a blessing to us and the ministry. We are all doing well. 
We thank you for praying for us. We had the privilege to preach at Truth Baptist Church, Abuja on the first 
Sunday of January2024, to the glory of God Six people gave their lives to Christ.  

The beginning of this year has been a blessing. We have started Hausa section with six members at the 
moment. Mrs. Niyi is doing very well with the interpretation. Pastor Silas is going through training as an 
interpreter from English to Hausa in the Radio Ministry. We are starting Hausa Broadcasting from next 
month, please be in prayer for him. Some of the members who travelled outside Minna are returning 
gradually and we thank God for that. 

We are grateful to God for what He is doing through you, the renovation work of the Church is eighty 
percent completed. All the Electricals fittings completed, Roofing and ceiling completed, Ceiling Fans fixed, 
a new Generator bought, the old Generator has been fixed and is working perfectly. The painting work is 
ongoing, Christopher and Emmanuel volunteered to take up the painting work of the Auditorium. 

We are yet to fix the Children’s Sundays Classes and water system for Baptism. Our people has done very 
well by way of giving towards the Lord’s work but we still have more to do. 

The new converts like Christopher and his family, John Dadze whom for over twenty years we have been 
witnessing to, came to the Church through the Radio Ministry are doing very well in the things of God. They 
have been faithful and committed to the activities of the Church. Please pray for us for a means of 
Transport to enable us bring new converts to the Church. 

Chanchaga outreach work is growing gradually Pastor Paul is the one steering the affairs of the Church. 
Thankfully, with the gift Bike from Brother Ohene Divine has solved the transportation problem from Minna 
to Chanchaga. 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

1. Pray for my Knee Surgery in March. 
2. Pray for the Radio Ministry. 
3.Pray for Soul winning team. 
4.Pray for the new Converts. 
5.Pray for Brother Solomon and Elizabeth for peace in their home. 
6.Pray for my late Brother’s wife and Children. 

PRAISES 

1.Thank God for the Renovation the Church 

2.Thank God for John Dadze’s Salvation. 
 

 


